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31lst March 1920,

Dear sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your First
?ntryArepnrts on the hull and machinery of the steamer "LENNEP",
built by the Act. GCes. Neptun at Rostosk in 1915, and to thank
you for your attention in the matter.

It would be very desirable that copies of the
approved plans, if available, should also be forwarded in this
and any other similar inétances, in ease the question of
claggsification in the Societv's Register Book should ariase
at any future date. ‘

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary5

Geo. Dykes R®sq,.,

HANBURG.
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